
 

Commission Meeting 

September 3, 2024 

Engineering Services for Utilities Department’s Fort Eisenhower 47th Street Lift Station Replacement 

Department: Utilities 

Presenter: Wes Byne, Director 

Caption: Motion to approve contracting with Goodwyn, Mills and Cawood, LLC 

(GMC) to provide engineering services for Utilities Department’s Fort 

Eisenhower 47th Street Lift Station Replacement project. (Approved by 

Engineering Services Committee August 27, 2024) 

Background: Augusta Utilities Department (AUD) is the contracted water, sanitary sewer, 

and irrigation utility provider for Fort Eisenhower.   

The 47th Street Lift Station serves the Azalea Terrace Housing Area as well 

as the nearby childcare and youth center facilities.  AUD has evaluated the 

lift station and determined that it needs to be replaced.  GMC has experience 

with AUD’s lift stations on Fort Eisenhower, and AUD requested their 

proposal to provide design and construction engineering services for the lift 

station replacement, and demolition of the existing station.   

The cost for GMC to provide engineering services will be recovered within 

AUD’s project budget paid by Fort Eisenhower. 

Analysis: Based upon their qualifications as preapproved consultants under RFQ #24-

132 Engineering Consultant Services for Utilities, the Utilities Department 

recommends contracting with Goodwyn, Mills and Cawood, LLC to provide 

these engineering services.  Utilities Department requests approval in the 

amount of $272,200.00 to fund the proposed services. 

Financial Impact: The cost is $272,200.00. 

Alternatives: No alternatives are recommended. 

Recommendation: Recommend approval for Utilities Department to contract with Goodwyn, 

Mills and Cawood, LLC for the proposed services in the amount of 

$272,200.00. 

Funds are available in 

the following accounts: 

515043420-5212115 / 88880280-5212115 

REVIEWED AND 

APPROVED BY: 

N/A 

 


